
 
City of Wolfe City 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 

April 11, 2022 
 

103 W Main @ 5:30 p.m. 
 

 
 

 
The City of Wolfe City will hold a Public Hearing on the                                                                                     

City’s proposed Subdivision and Land Development Regulations. 

 

The proposed regulations would establish standards and requirements          

related to land development, including platting and subdivision of land, 

stormwater drainage design, roadway design and dedication,                                    

and permitting of certain uses under state law. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
___________________________________________        

Sondra LaFavers, City Secretary   

Posted:  April 8, 2022    

 
 

Posting Certification 
 

I certify that this notice of this Meeting was posted on the City Hall bulletin board of the City of Wolfe City, Texas and posted in accordance with TX Gov Code, Chapter 551. 

 

 

 


